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Voting by mail should be a standard in the whole country. It allows people who are 

unable to take the day off to vote and have a voice in our government. It allows 

people who are disadvantaged in any way to have their vote be counted. Those with 

disabilities. Those that are not able to vote due to financial or other constrains. It also 

helps with voter intimidation at the booth or close to polling places. It helps give 

access to many that simply can't go vote on that date. I strongly oppose SB210. 

Thank you. 


